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Hollywood is not the only to city to have a Walk of Fame; Arcadia also 

has a Walk of Fame. It is located at the Gilb Museum. But if you want 

to know more, you need to tune in to the Arcadia Community 

Coordinating Council meeting on November 1, 2021, to listen as Laura 

Heneforth tells us all about it. 

Local resident and visual artist Laura Henneforth has called Arcadia 

home for almost 30 years. Her artwork has been displayed in various 

venues throughout Southern California. For nearly 10 years Laura has 

volunteered at the Gilb Museum of Arcadia Heritage as a member of 

the Speakers Bureau and overseeing the Arcadia Walk of Fame exhibit. 

She is an active member of the Pasadena Society of Artists and the SoPa art collective. 

To learn more about Laura and the ArcadiaWalk of Fame, join the Arcadia Community Coordinating 

Council on November 4, 2021. 

 

For reservations contact Linda Clelland, President, ACCC. 

arcadiacommunitycouncil@gmail.com 

Meeting Location &amp; Information: 

Monday, November 1, 2021 

11:30 am – 1:30 pm 

Meeting on Zoom 

RSVP by Saturday, October 30, 2021 


